The Coastside Tennis Association is pleased to announce the use of a ball machine to all registered and current CTA members. Use of the ball machine is free.
The ball machine is located in the wooden shed at the entrance of courts 5-6, adjacent to the softball field.
Here are some guidelines:
- Only registered and current CTA members can use the ball machine.
- Use of the ball machine is on a first-come basis.
- Please register on the log/sign-in sheet (member name, date and time) located in the shed
- CTA members are responsible for the care the ball machine: 
	- replace the machine back into the tennis shed after use
	- replace the balls into the machine hopper
	- coil the electrical cord onto the machine
	- replace the ball sweeper back into the tennis shed after use
- Ball machine shed is to be securely locked after use.
- Ball machine use is recommended on courts 5 or 6. Please keep the balls from spraying onto other courts to avoid altering lessons or other players.
- Use of the ball machine is limited to 1-hour if there are other CTA members waiting to use the machine.
- Use of the ball machine is limited to 1/2-hour if all courts are in use with tennis players or players are waiting for a tennis court.
- The Ball machine cannot be used if there is USTA League play on five tennis courts.
Contact  Coach Robert with questions – Robert@harveygarcia.com
